
December 20, 2017 
 
Newbury Township Trustees Special Meeting to complete a purchase agreement for Grange Park.  In 
attendance were Trustee’s Glen Quigley, Bill Skomrock and Jan Blair 
 
Chair Glen Quigley called the meeting to order at 10:40AM. 
 
Kate Jacobs County Prosecutor presented a purchase agreement for Grange Park between the Township 
and Bob Montgomery. 
 
The purchase agreement was reviewed and section VII’s last sentence was changed to read “Buyer” shall 
pay … 
 
The rest of the agreement was reviewed and no other changes were made. 
 
Motion to accept the purchase agreement with the one change, was made by Bill Skomrock, 2

nd
 by Glen 

Quigley and a unanimous affirmative vote by all. 
  
At 11:23AM Bill Skomrock made a motion to adjourn which was seconded by Jan Blair. All voted to affirm 
the motion. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
__________________________________  __________________________________      

Glen Quigley - Chairman  William Skomrock, Jr.- Vice Chairman 
 
 
__________________________________  ___________________________________ 

 Jan Blair     Marcia Mansfield – Fiscal Officer 


